
 

  
 

 
Brian Merchant 

Director of Transportation 
 

Dear Parent: 

The Hurst-Euless-Bedford Independent School District provides bus transportation to and from school as a 
service for eligible students residing in the district. The State of Texas prescribes the conditions governing 
school bus operations, and partially funds the service by allotting the district a given amount for eligible students 
transported. 

“Regular eligible pupil” means a student must live two (2) miles or more from the assigned school as measured 
by the shortest route that may be traveled, on roads commonly traveled by the public, from the student’s home 
to his or her school. The Transportation Department will allow students to ride the bus until eligibility can be 
verified. Ineligible students will be notified by the campus office as soon as possible after the start of the school 
year. 

In order to provide safe transportation for your child, the Hurst-Euless-Bedford School District has adopted 
standard regulations and procedures for bus students. The regulations and procedures are outlined on the back 
of this letter for your information. 

The Hurst-Euless-Bedford School District is pleased to provide transportation for its eligible students and solicits 
your assistance in helping 



BUS SAFETY GUIDELINES 
 

1. Transportation is provided for eligible students only. 
Students must ride to and from the stop that is eligible for 
their home address. 

2. An adult must meet kindergarten through second grade 
students the first 10 days of the school year and on early 
dismissal days. 


	Student will ride bus in the: AM  PM

